
 

Sold at Trade Aid shops nationwide and at The Addington Store, Christchurch; since 

November 2016 

Problem  

 

Solder joints may weaken with heat during 

use, causing the product to break and fall.  
 
If the candle holder falls, it may pose a fire  

and injury risk. 

 

 

 

 

 

Details 

Sold at Trade Aid shops nationwide and at The Addington Store, Christchurch; since 

November 2016 

What to do 

Do not use as product is unsafe. Return to a Trade Aid store for a full refund. No 

receipt is required.  

 

Alternatively contact Trade Aid directly. 

Contact 

For more information contact Trade Aid Importers Limited, craft@tradeaid.org.nz or tel:0508 872 332 

 

 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Trade Aid - Diamond Shaped Hanging 
Tealight Holder 

 

Date issued:  31 May  2017 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 
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